
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 

 

School Newsletter 

If you would like to receive an email 

copy of future newsletters, please let 

Mrs Everill have your email address.   

 

Book Fair 26th January to 2nd 

February 
The Book Fair is in school now.  It 

will be open before and after school 

until next Thursday.   

We thank you for the wonderful sup-

port we receive for this fundraising 

event.  We will again receive 100% 

commission providing we achieve 

£300 of book sales during the event.  

The commission is paid in books which 

will help to replenish our library. 

 

School Milk 

 
Milk has been re-ordered for those 

who were having it before Christmas.  

The cost is £6.60 please send your 

payment in now and  advise Mrs Everill 

of any changes. 

 

School Lunches  
The cost for those who pay remains 

at £2.15 per day.  The amount for the 

half term to 17th February is £70.95. 

 

 

 

  

 

After School Clubs 
 

Monday  

 

Soccerstars.  Places are still avail-

able. 

 

Wednesday 

 

Chess Club.  

Please note there will be no 

Chess club on 8th February. 

 

Thursday 

 

Dodgeball.  This club is now full. 

 

 

 

TSA News 

 
The Treasurers report is attached. 

 

 

 

Newsletter Dates 
 

10th February 

3rd March 

17th March 

 

 

Parent Assembly Dates 
 

17th February 

17th March 
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